James Campbell will be attending the Cambridge Forum for International Wealth Advisors in
Barcelona, Spain.

The forum is an annual meeting for a select group of 44 preeminent legal advisors, trustees,
private client bankers, and CPAs all of whom have over 25 years’ experience working with HNW and
UHNW clientele. The group uses seminar-style discussions to identify trends and developments
impacting their various jurisdictions.



